The Special Meeting of the East Hope City Council was called to order by Mayor Vern Fleisher at 2:00 pm on Thursday, May 23, 2019. Council present were Lonna Bernard, Ian Barrett, Debbie Field and Tom Grimm.

City council held a workshop meeting to review and discuss the fiscal year 2020 budget. Council discussed moving money from reserves to replace the waterline on Big Hill and to repave this road as well.

Council also reviewed budget requests from public works employee, Marty Lowell to consider purchasing a wood chipper rather than renting one yearly. He also requested a pay increase. Council discussed this and would like to see raise increases included for both Marty and Christy.

Replacement of the florescent lights in the office with LED versions was also included in the draft budget. The draft budget will be discussed at the June meeting to reflect these requests discussed during this meeting.

Having nothing further to discuss the meeting adjourned at 4:10 pm.

Vernon Fleisher, Mayor	
ATTEST:	
Christy Franck, City Clerk	